
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Monday 3rd July  Class 2 Harlow Carr trip 

Wednesday 5th July  Transition Day in school 

Tuesday 11th July  KS2 evening production  

Wednesday 12th July  KS2 evening production 

Wednesday 12th July  Class 1 & 2 Local Area walk 

Wednesday 19th July  Y6 Leavers Trip – Selby Superbowl 

 

A message from the PTA 
 

We are still needing more donations for the summer gala. 
Teddies - for the much loved teddy tombola.  

 
Bottles - for the ‘find the bottle’ stall. These can be bubbles, juice, wine, beer, pop, water, bath products etc. 

Chocolate - for the much loved chocolate tombola  
 

Cakes/buns/biscuits - for the tea and cake stall (homemade or shop bought) Please could these be brought in on the morning 
of the gala 

If anyone has any contacts who may want to offer a prize for the raffle it would be hugely appreciated. 
 

All donations can be dropped off at the school office. 
 

Thanks in advance for your support. 
 

 

 

23rd June 2023 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

Skipping fever has hit Aberford again this week as Class 2 attended the Skip School competition at Armley leisure 

Centre yesterday. We did amazingly well, gaining certificates in many heats such as double bounce, single bounce, 

hop and swap, side straddle and run out, jump out. The staff were very proud of the children’s behaviour and 

conduct and this was also commented on by staff running the event. The event is primarily for year 2 classes and 

with us having the mixed age class, it meant that our year 1 children were competing against year 2s in several 

events. You would never have known this, however, and they did themselves proud in each event. We plan to 

continue the work with Skip School next year as part of our Sports Funding, as it gives a large percentage of the 

school the opportunity to go and compete in an event outside of school.  

 

This week saw our new reception starters join us for their first stay and play event. It was lovely to see the newest 

members of our Aberford family in school to start to familiarise themselves with our setting. They will join us again 

on Wednesday 5th July for our whole school transition morning, where each year group will shuffle up and get to 

know their new teacher (if they are moving classes) and their new classmates.  
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Attendance this week 

 

Whole School 96.9% 

Class 1 93.3% 

Class 2 97.3% 

Class 3 96.5% 

Class 4 97.6% 

 
Well done Class 4 

our attendance winners this week!  
 

Well done to Kayden  
for winning the attendance prize draw! 

 

 

 

Reading Record Prize Draw 

KS1 Lucas M 

KS2 Anna, Alexander, 
Ruby 

 

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 171 66 

Lotherton 252 72 

Parlington 203 92 

Hazlewood 269 82 
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Christian Values Award 

 
Class 1 

Violet for showing lots of determination when writing sentences 

 

Class 2  

All Class 2 for having a wonderful attitude and behavior at the skipping completion  

 

Class 3 

Arthur for showing wonderful dedication to learning our production songs 

Connie for contributing in all session, always sharing thoughtful and valuable ideas 

 

Class 4 

Bethany for always listening and following rules, she is a great role model 

Erin for having a very mature attitude and sensible attitude during PSHE lessons  

 

Staff members of the week  

Mrs Teale for going above and beyond this week. 


